
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 10:42 AM 

To: 'Sheridan Cox' 
Cc: Troy Wild; Alex Millman; AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/36 - Blood and bone marrow donor leave 

 
Dear Ms Cox,  
 
I refer to your request below.  
 
I have arranged a video-link to Brisbane. An amended notice of listing will shortly be posted.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Relief Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Sheridan Cox [mailto:s.cox@nra.net.au]  

Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 9:56 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Troy Wild; Alex Millman 

Subject: AM2016/36 - Blood and bone marrow donor leave 

 
Dear Associate to Vice President Hatcher 
 
We refer to the above matter and inform that the National Retail Association intends to make 
submission in response to the SDA’s claim in respect of its proposal to include blood and bone marrow 
donor leave into the modern awards. 
 
Alex Millman, Senior Associate, NRA Legal, would like to participate in the impending mention of the 
matter which we note is listed before Vice President Hatcher at 10:00am AEDT on Monday 3 July 2017. 
 
We kindly request that arrangements be made for a video link in FWC Brisbane for Mr Millman to 
attend (NRA Legal is based in Brisbane). 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards 
Sheridan 

 

Sheridan Cox 
Practice Manager 
NRA Legal  

www.nra.net.au  

   
P| 07 3240 0100 F| 07 3240 0130 

P| 1800 738 245  
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